
           
      

 
South African Heritage Resource Agency’s (SAHRA) Western Cape Office and 

Underwater Cultural Heritage Unit 
 

In cooperation with IZIKO and DAC 
Facilitated by Centre for Internationale Heritage Activities (CIE) in The Netherlands 

announces: 
  

An International Symposium on Heritage, to be held at Casteel de 
Goede Hoop, Cape Town on the 6th 2009 of March  

 
Theme: 

Our Common Heritage 
South Africa and The Netherlands 

 
With a programme of lectures, workshops and project presentations we would like 
to give insight into the current diversity, priorities, opportunities and challenges and 
therewith explore and encourage future exchange. 

 
The meeting will be structured around five categories: 

Museum cooperation 
Built environment and cultural landscape 

Archaeology 
Archives 
Language 

 
Call for discussion papers 
As valued experts actively involved in the heritage fraternity we would like to ask 
you to be actively involved through your attendance and by submitting your 
proposals for papers related to the above theme (max. 400 words).  
 
Poster presentations 
Let us make an A1 poster of your project or project proposal to showcase the 
diversity of shared heritage with the object of creating future partnerships (see the 
attachment for the guideline of sending in material). 

 
 

The final programme will follow in three weeks, applications and bookings can 
already be forwarded to: swarnich@wc.sahra.org.za  
 
Please submit your ideas for the discussions, questions and your poster material to: 
swarnich@wc.sahra.org.za  by 9 February 2009. 
 

 



SAHRA, IZIKO, DAC, ICOMOS- SA and CIE look forward to your input and 
presence on Friday 6 March 2009. 
 

 

    
 
 
 


